December 20, 2005

Name, Title

Company

Address

City, State Zip
Dear ________:

I am sorry that your schedule did not permit you to attend the Construction Industry breakfast, hosted by Andy Frech from Ancon Construction, this past Tuesday morning at The Retreat in Goshen.  
More than 15 construction company owners attended to hear Bill Bradley, Executive Director of the Economic Development Corporation of Elkhart County discuss its achievements since its inception in 2001 and the important programs the EDC will implement in the coming years to grow our local economy and foster new investment in Elkhart County.
Bill explained and highlighted the EDC’s expanded role in marketing Elkhart County,  recruiting new business to locate in our community along with the array of support services the Economic Development staff can provide to local real estate developers and construction companies.

As we begin to implement an expanded economic development program, strengthening our working relationship with construction executives is more important than ever.  I would like to schedule a brief meeting with you in the coming weeks to provide you with a program presentation, discuss the EDC’s support services and invite you to join our private-sector investor team.
Ginger Lyons from our office will call you soon to arrange a convenient time for us to meet.  Thanks in advance for your time and consideration.

Best regards,

Chip Holcombe

Campaign Manager

Partnering for Progress
